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MAHLER 8th SYMPHONY – “SYMPHONY OF A THOUSAND”

CHOIR I NEWSLETTER No. 6
All new entries are written in blue bold
The concert day rehearsal on Sunday 24th March runs from 2pm – 5pm in the Colston Hall and the concert itself starts at 7.30pm. Please arrive by 1.40pm to find your seats. Use the main entrances of the Colston Hall and work your way on to the stage and find your place.
For the concert please be back stage by 7.00pm – there will be a brief warm up back stage at 7.15 and we will then go to our seats. There will NOT be an orderly progression in to our seats!

For parking ideally use the Trenchard Street Car Park which is directly behind the Colston Hall. At the bottom right hand corner of the map supplied including Bristol Grammar School is Lodge Street which is one-way. Go in to Lodge Street and the multi-storey car park entrance is on the right half way down Lodge Street.

The postcode for the Colston Hall is BS1 5AR
I can confirm that the dress code for March 24th is white tops and black bottoms for all WITHOUT bow ties for the men
The following very helpful notes were prepared by a member of Nailsea Choral Society

Changing facilities etc at Colston Hall

Bristol Choral Soc. sings most of its concerts in the Colston Hall, with about 160-180 singers and orchestras with between 20 and 80 players. There could be double this number of performers for the Mahler concert. There is a so-called Green Room area in the basement (of the “old” area), which is a series of rooms plus loos for performers to leave coats etc., change into concert clothes, eat picnic suppers. But, most importantly, it is NOT SECURE. So anyone leaving coats, clothes etc. down there should not leave anything valuable in any pockets or bags. One of the rooms is designated as a changing area for ladies, and another for men/orchestra.

Instead of everyone crowding down to the Green Room area, we must hope that the Colston Hall will allocate some of its many other small rooms for use by the various groups coming on Sunday, where they can leave coats etc.

The Colston Hall staff don’t seem to mind if performers sit in the bar areas to eat their picnics between rehearsal and performance (but don’t quote me on that!) The main bar area has some comfortable seating. In the new Atrium area there is a café on the basement floor, the main bar area on the middle floor, and a smaller bar area on the top floor (from which there is a great view!). It’s a short walk to the harbourside, where there are some benches overlooking the water. Of course there are many places to eat a quick meal very near the Colston Hall if you are not bringing a picnic.

The ladies’ loos in the Green Room area are AWFUL. I would strongly recommend that ladies use the smart new toilet areas clearly signed on all floors of the new Atrium area, for changing, adjusting make-up etc.

Access to the choir stalls is normally via the “back stairs”, which go up from the old Green Room area on each side, and not via the stage which will be full of orchestral players!

FOLDERS

A quantity of Thornbury Choral Society folders are being covered in black for use by the SCCG. These will be available at rehearsal on Sunday afternoon. All folders MUST be black – if your own folder is black you are welcome to use that
RETURNS

There will be boxes backstage after the performance for you to return both borrowed scores and the black folders. PLEASE make sure that you let me have either scores or folders or both back as I do not want to have to chase them all over the country and I plan to take the boxes of borrowed scores back to the Brunel Sinfonia Librarian in Weston-super-Mare on Monday

BADGES OF HONOUR

Distinguished Service Awards go to the following who have not so far missed any rehearsals

Gemma Butcher

Rosemary Burton

Jos Gregson

Jennie Morris

Julia O’Connor-Beach

Margaret Pinder

Rod Young

I hope that you have all enjoyed the experience!

Jos
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